Minutes of TTSGA Meeting July 1, 2008

President Bill O'Saile called a board meeting on July 1, 2008 following our tournament at Pebble Brook. Members in attendance were Garry Belt, Art Alexander, Bud Woodby, Charlie Joseph, Howard Lee, Gene Silchuk and Bob McDaniel.

Tournament Changes: Bill felt that due to course conditions at Sycamore and Champion's Run that we should replace both tournaments with play at Harpeth Hills and Ted Rhodes. Garry made a motion, seconded by Bill that we cancel our play at Sycamore and replace it with Harpeth Hills on November 6. Voted on and passed unanimously. There was a great deal of discussion about cancelling Champion's Run due to their greens being lost and new grass being planted. The feeling of most of the board was that the greens could not be in shape in time for our tournament on October 2. Charlie said that the management there guaranteed him that the course and greens would be in good condition. Bob made a motion to move the tournament to Ted Rhodes since most courses would need up to a year to get there greens back to playable conditions and it wasn't worth the risk to our tournament. Garry seconded. After further discussion and a decision by Charlie Joseph that the board would be invited to play Champion's Run on Wednesday, August 27 to see what kind of progress the greens had made and a decision would be made at that time as to whether or not we would play there. Bill said he felt that Ted Rhodes would still be available if we make a decision before Sept. 1. The motion was withdrawn by Bob and a final decision would be made by August 27.

Annual Meeting/Christmas Party: Art Alexander will get with his committee to set up our party for the first week in December at The Gallatin City Hall.

There being no further business to conduct a motion was made to adjourn at 1:45 P M. Passed unanimously.

Respectively Submitted

Approved

Bob McDaniel, Sect/Tr President

Bill O'Saile,